
                                MEMORANDUM OF LAW


        DATE:          October 30, 1992


TO:          Jack McGrory, City Manager


FROM:          City Attorney


SUBJECT:     Solicitations at San Diego Jack Murphy Stadium


             The attached memorandum is self-explanatory and is adopted


        as our views on the question posed.


                            JOHN W. WITT, City Attorney


                            By


                                C. M. Fitzpatrick


                                Assistant City Attorney


        CMF:wk(x043.2)


        ML-92-102


        Attachment


        cc  Stephen Shushan


   TOP

        TOP


